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NEWS RELEASE 
JOHN SUTHERLAND RETIREMENT 

 
Calgary, Alberta (June 8, 2020) – Questor Technology Inc. announces that John Sutherland, the 
Company’s Chief Operating Officer, has decided to retire effective immediately.  

John has served as COO since February 2014 overseeing Questors engineering and operations 
processes. During John’s tenure as Chief Operating Officer, he played a critical role in helping the 
Company expand into the Colorado market. In the process, he served as a champion for 
establishing new client relationships and implementing the operational resources to provide 
Questor’s industry leading combustion products and services. 

“John has contributed his significant experience to Questor, and his achievements will not be 
forgotten.” said Audrey Mascarenhas.  

A search for a replacement is underway. Audrey Mascarenhas, the President and Company’s 
Chief Executive Officer will serve as the interim COO until a replacement is named. 

 

For additional information or media inquiries, contact: 

Audrey Mascarenhas Dan Zivkusic 

President and Chief Executive Officer Chief Financial Officer 

Phone:  (403) 571-1530 Phone:  (403) 539-4371 

Email:  amascarenhas@questortech.com Email:  dzivkusic@questortech.com 
 
 
Questor trades on the TSX Venture Exchange under the symbol ‘QST’. 


